From: Chelsea Moran <chelsea.moran@wadl.org>

Sent:Wednesday, 13 May 2015 1:57 PMTo:2015 Electoral Boundaries ReviewAttachments:Electoral Boundary Cover Sheet.pdf



## Dear Commissioner,

I do not believe that suburbs should be split between electorates. Whole suburbs should be kept together. Whilst I appreciate that voting figures have to be consistent across all electorates, surely there is better options than dividing community suburbs. Please keep suburbs together for the next election.

Yours sincerely,

Chelsea Moran

\_\_

Chelsea Moran
Technical Vice-President
Western Australian Debating League

m. 0437 150 001

e. chelsea.moran@wadl.org

w. www.wadl.org

f. wadebatingleague

a. PO Box 3263 Broadway, Nedlands 6009

This email has been scanned by the WAEC Security System in accordance with WAEC Policies.